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Key Highlights 

Part 4: College Administration  

The Health Professions and Occupations Act (HPOA) does not introduce significant changes to the 

administrative functions of the College. Part 4 of the proposed HPOA Bylaws is similar to the College’s 

current Health Professions Act Bylaws. Of note: 

• The Annual General Meeting has been discontinued.  

• The Board must establish a conflict of interest policy for employees and officers. 

The full part of the draft bylaws is available on the CPBC Website. 

Note: This document provides key highlights only and is not intended to serve as a comprehensive 

summary of the proposed bylaws. The proposed bylaws may change based on feedback received during 

consultation.  
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